
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Discontinuation VVPR strips 

 

Mechelen, August 19, 2015 – Telenet Group Holding NV (“Telenet” or the “Company”) (Euronext Brussels: TNET) hereby 

discloses the following information: 

 

Following the meeting of the board of directors of Telenet on February 10, 2015, the VVPR strips with number 

BE0005599700 (the “Strips”) linked to the shares issued by Telenet, have been declared without value and as a result the 

board has decided to discontinue these Strips, as they do not longer hold any value and are devoid of purpose since late 

2013 and hence are no longer tradable. Pursuant to the aforementioned decision of the board, Euroclear has been given 

the instructions on August 18, 2015 to take the necessary actions in order to write off the strips and to withdraw them from 

the market. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contacts 

Investor Relations:  Rob Goyens   – rob.goyens@staff.telenet.be     – Phone: +32 15 333 054 

   Thomas Deschepper  – thomas.deschepper@staff.telenet.be   – Phone: +32 15 366 645 

Press & Media Relations: Stefan Coenjaerts   – stefan.coenjaerts@staff.telenet.be    – Phone: +32 15 335 006 

Legal:   Bart van Sprundel   – bart.van.sprundel@staff.telenet.be   – Phone: +32 15 333 495 

About Telenet – Telenet is a leading provider of media and telecommunication services. Its business comprises the provision of cable television, high 

speed internet and fixed and mobile telephony services, primarily to residential customers in Flanders and Brussels. In addition, Telenet offers 

services to business customers across Belgium under the brand Telenet Business. Telenet is listed on the Euronext Brussels Stock Exchange under 

the ticker symbol TNET and is part of the BEL20 stock market index.   

Additional Information – Additional information on Telenet and its products can be obtained from the Company’s website http://www.telenet.be. 

Further information regarding the operating and financial data presented herein can be downloaded from the investor relations pages of this 

website. The Company’s Consolidated Annual Report 2014 as well as unaudited condensed consolidated interim financial statements and 

presentations related to the financial results for the six months ended June 30, 2015 have been made available on the investor relations pages of the 

Company’s website (http://investors.telenet.be). 

This document has been released on August 19, 2015 at 6:00 pm CET. 
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